
I am writing this letter in mponse to the proposal of Regulation -723 which changes the 
dehition of Construction and Development Ioms. 

I'm an employee of Cmsal Minnesota Federal W t  Unim and the daughter of a local 
fanner. h Ourt union is locsrted in 8 rural communities in c m t d  Minnesota We 
provide savice to a wide rmge of m e m M  including tbe "little guy", soie 
proprietorships and smaU businesses, BS well as larger, w p m t e  bomwers. h e  of 
those mabers is my father, a 'little guf'. The Credit Union has helped him update uur 
family business s e v d  times over h e  yeaas. Had it not b m  for the stmice and lorn be 
d v e d  through the cradit union, be would not have b m  able to continue his livelihood. 
My f d y  may be turning to the d i t  union once again as my brother bogins the proms 
of taking over the family farm. 

This proposal would stongly limit fht Crcdit Unions ability to meet the needs of our 
members. Dmying a member a loan because the d t  union c x d  the limitation on 
construction or develqment loans is poor service. I strongly urge you to reconsider this 
PW 

Thank you for your time and attention. 

Sheila Korn 


